
Last updated: June 2022 
 

 
 

 
Social Media Community Guidelines 

 
These guidelines are applicable to comment spaces on all CAPE’s social media accounts. 

Objective: 
CAPE welcomes and encourages healthy debates and the exchanging of ideas and opinions on 
its social media platforms. CAPE’s platforms are open to everyone, regardless of age, race, 
religion, gender, ethnicity, sexual orientation, or citizenship. We request however that people 
keep their comments respectful and refrain from abusive or hateful language. 

Terms: 
CAPE reserves the right to block without notice anyone who violates its guidelines. 

When posting your content on our platforms: 

• We ask you to be respectful of each other, but also of our employees and leadership. 
Similarly, comments that violate socially acceptable civilized digital conversation may be 
deleted (e.g., comments in all caps which is considered ‘yelling’). 

• CAPE reserves the right to remove comments that contain links to sites whose 
authenticity or credibility we cannot verify. 

Your comment may be rejected if it contains any of the following: 

• Vulgar, obscene, or sexually explicit language 
• Hate speech 
• Threats or harassment, including trolling or aggressive language 
• Personal attacks, insults, or defamatory content 
• Spam, the same comment repeated, or having nothing to do with the content of the 

post 
• Content or arguments based on false claims or news 
• Attempts to sell or promote goods or services 
• In violation of a law, regulation, or intellectual property  
• Infringes on privacy by exposing personal information of another 

If you violate the guidelines, your comment will be rejected, and your account may be blocked.  

If you wish to report abuse on one of CAPE’s social media platforms, please email 
general@acep-cape.ca with details.  
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